
 

20th May 2020 

 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

I write to you in my capacity as Facilitator of the informal consultations on the General 

Assembly voting process (excluding elections) during the coronavirus disease (COVID-19) pandemic.  

 

Further to my letter circulated earlier today, 20 May, I have received some additional 

comments from delegations. In this regard, I have the honour to circulate a revised version of the 

document that reflects various proposals and comments made by delegations to the zero draft of 

the decision entitled “Procedure for taking decisions of the General Assembly by a vote (excluding 

elections) without a plenary meeting during the coronavirus disease (COVID-19) pandemic”, which 

is attached to the present letter. 

 

As announced in my letter dated 11th May 2020, I will hold the next informal consultation 

tomorrow, 21st May at 3:00 p.m. via the Cisco WebEx platform. 

 

I continue to count on your active participation and support throughout this process. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

      E. Courtenay Rattray, Ambassador 

              Permanent Representative of Jamaica 

                           to the United Nations 
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